From: ey

Sent: 31 March 2014 16:21

To: LDF Consultation

Subje ct: Response from Haworth, Cross Roads and Stanbury Paris Councll

To whom it may concern.

We have no gqueries or challenges concerning the legal process of consultation bub we
do wish to take part in dialogue with Bradford Metropolikban District Council when the
SHLAX for our Parish considered in detsail.

Yours faithfully,

cllr - Huxlevy

Chairman
Haworth, Cross Roads & Stanbury Parish Council.

Sent from my iPad



